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“Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.”    Matthew 9:38 

January 2, 2025 
 
 

“For we are labourers together with God: ye are God’s husbandry, ye are God’s building.” 

I Corinthians 3:9 

 

Dear Supporters and Friends,  

 

It has been said that a farmer is a co-worker with God when he plants and tills his field, if not, a harvest 

would not be produced. So the Christian co-operates in the same manner in producing fruit for God’s glory. 

There is no higher honor than for a Christian to be engaged in, than doing that which pleases God and par-

ticipating with Him in accomplishing His glorious plans. 

 

I want to say Thank You for the faithfulness that you show to the Lord’s work in praying for and giving to 

Missions through FBHM. The work that continues around the world could not be accomplished without 

your prayers and generous support and gifts that you give. Much is being accomplished around the world; 

churches being planted, souls being saved, etc. The gospel is being spread throughout the whole world and 

it would not be possible without the giving hearts of God’s people. 

 

Again, I want to personally say Thank You for your part in making it possible. 

 

May our Lord Jesus Christ continue to bless you this year and give you the desire of your heart. 

 
 
 
God Bless You!  
 
 
 
 
Bro. Chip Stowe 
President/ General Director FBHM  

I hope everyone had a  
Blessed Christmas Season! 

 
I pray that your New Year of 2025  
is filled with taken opportunities  

of service for our Lord! 


